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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

 

From:  Mindi Hurley, Director of Community Development  

 

Date:  September 28, 2021 

 

Reference:  Consider approval of a contract with Dallas County Health and Human Services 

for mosquito adulticiding and larvaciding from October 1, 2021, through 

September 30, 2022. 

 

2040:  Sustainable Government  

 

General Information:  

• Contract with Dallas County Health and Human Services for mosquito adulticiding 

and larvaciding. 

Introduction:   

The City of Coppell Environmental Health Division has an Integrated Mosquito Management 

Program.  If West Nile Virus or any other viruses are detected in mosquito samples or 

confirmed human cases, adulticiding is necessary and Dallas County will perform ground 

spraying.   

Analysis: 

If areas that have tested positive are not treated as quickly as possible, disease can continue 

to spread, so response time with chemical treatment is an important factor in slowing down 

disease transmission. 

Legal Review:  

N/A   

Fiscal Impact: 

The fiscal impact of this Agenda item, if needed, should not exceed $60,000. 

Recommendation: 

The Community Development Department recommends approval.   


